Hammond, Abigail M

From: Doug Brocker <doug@brockerlawfirm.com>

Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 11:55 AM

To: Hammond, Abigail M

Cc: File; Bobby White

Subject: [External] FW: Withdrawal of Objection for RRC from Drs. Hamrick and McKenzie

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Send all suspicious email as an attachment to
report.spam@nc.gov.

Abby:

Attached is a message | just received from Drs. Hamrick and McKenzie withdrawing their previous objections to
the categorization of amended 21NCAC 16Q.0101 (39). Drs. Hamrick and McKenzie were the 2 Dental Board licensees
who previously had objected to the classification of that rule. There were several other objections submitted by non-
licensees but were essentially identical in content and addressed the same issues. As explained in our periodic rule
review report, the Board addressed these related objections and clarified that the procedure the dentists wanted to
follow did not violate the Board's rules, including the one cited.

Please confirm receipt and let me know if you need us to bring copies of this communication to the Commission
meeting on Thursday or require any additional information. Thank you.

Doug

This transmission is intended by the sender and proper recipient to be confidential, intended only for the proper recipient and may
contain information that is privileged, attorney work product or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the
intended recipient, you are notified that the dissemination, distribution or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you
receive this message in error, or are not the proper recipient, please notify the sender at either the e-mail address or telephone
number above and delete this e-mail from your computer. Receipt by anyone other than the proper recipient is not a waiver of any
attorney-client, work product, or other applicable privilege. Thank you.

From: Steve Hamrick [mailto:hamrick7501@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, November 13,2017 11:43 AM

To: Bobby White <bwhite@ncdentalboard.org>; Doug Brocker <doug@brockerlawfirm.com>; Sheppard McKenzie IV
<sheppardmckenzie@gmail.com>

Subject: Withdrawal of Objection for RRC from Drs. Hamrick and McKenzie

Bobby, In light of the dental board's recent ruling regarding the utilization of our CRNAs to help administer certain drugs
for Moderate IV Sedation, we are officially withdrawing our objection to the rules change under 21NCAC 16Q.0101

(39). Thank you and the board for clarification in this matter.

Sincerely, Steve Hamrick and Sheppard McKenzie

Steven W Hamrick, DMD

Raleigh Periodontics & Implant Dentistry



(919) 846-2480
(919) 846-2482 fax

www.raleighperio.com




